Week Ending 24th April 2020                        
Third Week of Home Schooling
Good Afternoon Everyone - staff, children (at home or in school) and parents (at home or work). We hope you all had a lovely Easter with your families, whether in person, through internet calls, letters or the phone. It has been so good to see that people are keeping in touch with other in many inventive ways!

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]NATIONAL SKIPPING DAY! This Friday would have been National Skipping Day at school, so we are hoping you will be joining in at home. Skipping is another amazing way to keep fit and stay healthy and can be done in a garden or even during your daily physical activity – skip rather than walk. If you have never skipped before it is a great skill to have and has been seen to help improve your Maths learning. The easiest way to begin is to “jump-rope”, when the rope is on the ground and you jump over it. Then you can practise turning the rope nice and slowly – don’t jump yet, figure out the turn first and then you can add in the jump later. You are then ready to go, add those 2 skills together and remember “TURN FIRST…THEN JUMP” and make sure to turn nice and slow, not too fast. For the professional skippers among you, there are so many skipping games to learn from skipping songs and counting games to skipping with a partner and double dutch! Take a look at this link to see the history of skipping and other skipping ideas https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=I1KlQg6dOXc – The British Library 
BRUSHING POSITIVITY INTO YOUR DAY! Are you ready to brush some positivity into your day? We are going to start the 7 Day Toothbrush Challenge! Let’s take this time to make our days (and not just our teeth) brighter, shinier AND more mindful with a simple exercise to help increase our positivity. It is really simple. Every morning when you brush your teeth, you are going to think of 3 things that you are really grateful for e.g. the breakfast you have eaten or the comfy bed you just got out of and 1 fab thing you are going to do that day. Then you simply….brush your teeth! In the evening you then think about the 3 things you were thankful for and the fab thing you had planned to do. Do they still make you smile? Was the fab thing a highlight of the day? See how this makes you feel after a week and maybe you will continue into week 2!
DIOCESAN EASTER GARDEN COMPETITION Clifton Diocese Easter Garden competition will close on Friday 24th April. If you have already drawn, painted or made an Easter Garden and would like to enter, please ensure a photograph of your garden is emailed to Mrs Taylor on sarah.taylor@st-patricks.wilts.sch by 12 noon on Friday 24th April.  If not there is still time to do so…..Good luck!
THINGS TO INVESTIGATE ONLINE  It was the Queen’s official birthday on Tuesday 21st April. Explore one of her royal residences, Buckingham Palace on the following link https://www.rct.uk/resources/interactive-virtual-reality-tour-of-buckingham-palace-for-schools 
[image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ]We hope you all have a great week of learning, fitness and mindfulness!
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